
Freedom of information NCC-029998-17 
 
Thank you for your recent query for the following information: 
 
You did not respond to question 3 in relation to the extra care schemes in the table - namely when will 
the tenders for these be coming out or when will the contracts for these be expiring. 
 
Do we need to apply for the Nottinghamshire homecare tender in order to be able to tender for extra 
care??? 
 
Our response is as follows: 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can confirm the tenders for the existing extra care are currently out 
as they are being let as part of our homecare tender – this is on Source Notts.  
 
Yes - if you are interested in the provision of Extra Care you would need to make an application for 
the Homecare Tender which is currently on Source Nottinghamshire. I have provided you a link to 
source Nottinghamshire http://www.sourcenottinghamshire.co.uk/ 
 
I trust this now concludes your freedom of information request. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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